UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI“]

David McClain
interim President

December 14, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda
President of the Senate

State Capitol, Room 003
Honolulu, Hawaici 96813

Dear President Bunda:

For your information and consideration, the University of Hawai*1 is transmitting
herewith, two (2) copies of the Annual Report on Salaries Paid to Executive/Managerial and
Faculty Employees (Section 304-13.5, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes) as requested by the Legislature.

This report reflects the annual salaries, adjusted by full-time equivalent (FTE), of all
Executive/Managerial and Faculty personnel at the University of Hawai‘i. Data, as of November
28, 20035, is sorted by campus, with faculty data further sorted by rank.

Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be viewed
electronically at: | http://www . hawaii.edw/offices/eaur/govrel/reports/2006/index.html |

Sincerely,

David McClain
Interim President
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